
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on February 10, 2016. (1) Josh Veatch, Chairman 
of the Deacons, reports that Men's Day has been scheduled for April 17th. (2) Ernest Carol 
Taylor, representing the Constitution and Bylaws Committee, reported the suggested 
changes or amendments by the committee upon review, a motion was made and approved by 
vote to accept the suggestions as noted. The amended document will be available at the next 
Business Meeting and will take affect at that time. (3) Mark Speer, representing the 
Parsonage Committee, reports that the tile has been completed and the hardwood and 
cabinets are to be done this week. Then more painting needs to be done and would like 
volunteers to help with that project. 
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